
Recommendation to approve 

Submitted by: Megan Bushnell

Recommendation: 
It is recommended that the final Positive Behavior Support (PBS) Plans from each of BESD’s schools be 
approved as written.

Recommended Motion:
I move that the Board approves the PBS Plans.

Background:
 HB 58 requires that each school principal or designated person (plan specialist) craft a Positive Behavior 
Plan to prevent the use of tobacco by students of BESD.  The PBS report is a summation of the 
implementation of the plan.

Policy Implications: 
Policy 5290 refers to the discipline that happens when a student is found in possession of or using 
alcohol, drugs, or tobacco. This bill allows for prevention practices to be funded.

Financial Implications:
 Each school receives $1000 to help fund the plan.  Each plan specialist receives a stipend for 
implementing the plan.

Staff Implications:
 The principal appointed a plan specialist to implement the PBS plan and write the report at the end of 
each school year. 


